
PARKING PROCEDURES 
FOR THE SWIMMING SECTIONALS 

AT KEATING NATATORIUM 
FEBRUARY 13 AND 14, 2004 

 
The fire and police departments, in conjunction with Keating 
Natatorium and St. Xavier personnel, have issued the 
following directive regarding parking and seating during the 
Sectional Swimming Championships on February 13 and 14, 
2004. 
 
Parking and/or standing in the fire lane at the curb by the 
natatorium and gymnasium entrances is prohibited at all times. 
 
Please adhere to the procedures as described: 
 

Buses – can drop off athletes at the curb by the 
natatorium and gymnasium entrances but must park 
across the street. 
Buses – must pick up athletes in front of the football 
stadium parking area. 
 
Cars – can drop off athletes at the curb by the 
natatorium and gymnasium entrances but must then find 
appropriate parking in the lot. WAITING OR LEAVING 
CARS UNATTENDED AT THE DESIGNATED CURB IS 
PROHIBITED AT ALL TIMES. 
PARENTS PICKING UP ATHLETES AFTER THE 
COMPETITION WILL HAVE TO PARK IN THE LOT AND 
WAIT IN THE LOBBY. 

 
Final note – as always – DO NOT PARK IN THE 
HANDICAPPED PARKING SPACES. 


